
Newly Admitted Student Checklist 

	Activate Your myLSU Account 

Your login credentials give you access to 
essential tools like your LSU email and 
student portal. Look out for an email 
with your username and LSUID (89-###-
####) within 2-3 business days of your 
acceptance. Need help? Contact LSU IT at 
225-578-3375. 

	Complete Your New Student Orientation 

Learn all about your online classroom by 
completing the Starting Strong at LSU 
Online course. You will log in with your LSU 
email and myLSU login information. 

	Understand Your Costs & Financial Aid 

The Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA) must be completed for each 
academic year you would like to receive 
aid. The code for LSU is 002010. 

	Meet With an Academic Advisor 

Once admitted, you will be assigned an 
Academic Advisor who will be available to 
answer all of your questions or concerns. 

	Schedule Your Courses 

You are now ready to enroll in courses. 
You can view course offerings using the 
Schedule Booklet. Be sure to select a 
semester that has “module” in the title, 
indicating an online term. 

	Purchase Course Materials 

Search for your course materials and 
obtain the required materials prior to the 
start your classes. 

	Prepare For Your Courses 

To ensure you’re set up for success, 
prepare for important dates by viewing 
the Academic Calendar and selecting “LSU 
Online.” 
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